ABN: 86 001 864 437

6 July 2022

Dear Members and-Guests

At the close of business on Saturday 9™ of July 2022, Club Redfern will close all operations within the
Redfern clubhouse.

Unfortunately the changing demographic within our local footprint, covid and in general the cost of
doing business in our current location has finally taken its toll.

Notwithstanding the above and as the saying goes “every cloud has a silver lining” so we look to a
bright future albeit in another location that will allow our club to live on.

We will be in touch soon to advise where we are looking to relocate.

To all members past and present as well as all visitors to the club over the past ten years, thank you
for choosing to attend our little club and we look forward to seeing you all again very soon in our
new location. ‘

Yours Sincerely,

AN N A

Anthony MacAlpine
General Manager.
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